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Please do not allow fracking in the Delaware River watershed. 
Fracking uses large quantities of toxic chemicals and pumps them in to the ground where they can
contaminate ground water supplies and seep into streams and rivers. Fracking is noisy and generates
large amounts of truck traffic. Installing well heads requires clearing large tracts of land and
damages the environment.
The Delaware River supplies safe drinking water to millions of residents. It provides recreational
opportunities for fishing, boating, tubing, etc. Don't jeopardize these important attributes. Don't
allow fracking in the Delaware River basin.
Thank you,
Brita van Rossum
 


